

SHIFTING DULLNESS

DAVISON SOCIETY NEWSLETTER DUKE UNIVERSITY SCHOOL OF MEDICINE

HOSPITAL BOX 2889

December 3 - 7, 1973

U.S ARMY CLINICAL CLERKSHIP PROGRAM - Word has just been received that applications for U.S. Army Clinical Clerkship Program should have been submitted by December 1, 1973. Students interested in applying for this program should telephone Captain Charles E. Dyer II, AMEDD Personnel Counselor who visited Tuesday, November 27, at 800-241-9133, extension 3812.

SEMINAR - Dr. Jerome S. Puskin, from the University of Pochester Medical Center in Rochester, New York, will speak on EPR Studies of Ion Transport, on Wednesday, December 5, 1973 at 4.00 P.M. in room 273, Medical Sciences I-B. Coffee and cookies will be served at 3:30 P.M.

SEMINAR - Dr. Jane Koretz, from the Department of Biophysics, King's College, will speak on "The Kinetics of Myosin ATPase" on Tuesday, December 4, 1973 in room 273, Medical Sciences I-B. Coffee and cookies will be served at 3:30 P.M.

1974 ALFRED A. RICHMAN ESSAY CONTEST - The American College of Chest Physicians announces the 1974 Alfred A. Richman Essay Contest. The annual contest was instituted 25 years ago in the interest of motivating and encouraging scientific inquiry in respiration and circulation among undergraduate medical students. The contest offers medical students throughout the world the opportunity to submit, in open competition, manuscripts on any phase of the diagnosis and treatment of cardiovascular or pulmonary disease. A certificate of merit and cash awards are presented to the undergraduate medical students selected by the judges for the best essays on cardiovascular and pulmonary diseases. The first place award is \$500.00, second place award is \$300, and third place award is \$200. The medical school attended by the first place winner receives a trophy inscribed with the name of the winner and medical college. For additional information and application forms contact the Office of Associate Director for Undergraduate Medical Education, 1003 Davison Building.

STUDENT-FACULTY SHOW - All students interested in directing, writing, acting, etc. please contact Berk Powell, Box 2827.